JUNE 7, 2010

JOINT EXECUTIVE SESSION

Wabash County Commissioners and Wabash County Council met in Executive Session on June 7, 2010 in a joint meeting at 5:00 P.M. held in the Commissioner's Meeting Room.

Council members Mike Ridenour, Daryl Evans, Randy Curless, James Kaltenmark, Gary Nose and Ted Little were present along with Commissioners Barry Eppley and Brian Haupert. Also present were County Coordinator/Human Resources Director Jim Dils, and Wabash County Auditor Jane Ridgeway. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss personnel matters including proposed wage and salary recommendations which could be provided to department heads and elected officials for their 2011 budgets.

Following discussions and with a consensus of those present, Ridenour stated he would compose a memo for Dils to forward to all department heads.

^{*}Approved as written – June 14, 2010